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          Question No: 136  
  
Australia Post  

Hansard Ref: Written, 29/10/2015 

  
Topic: Industry Forum  

Senator Urquhart, Anne asked: 

Have you been asked by any member of the Government/ department to exclude these unions? 
  
Answer:  

No. As advised by Australia Post’s Managing Director & Group CEO at Senate Estimates, two 
unions were invited along to attend the Postal Sector Industry Consultative Forum held on 
7 October 2015. These unions were the CEPU and TWU, and represented 100 per cent of our 
award employees directly affected by reform. The AMWU have no representatives in Australia 
Post.  
 


